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________________________________________________________________ 

 

T2 would like to thank the SyncML initiative and its Device Management 
(DevMan) working group for the SyncML initiative’s ongoing work with T2 and 
other groups within 3GPP on Device Management. 

T2 would like to inform the SyncML initiative that T2 has been identified as the 
formal link between 3GPP and the SyncML initiative and, as such, would like to 
request a status update from the DevMan working group on progress to date on 
and the schedule for any remaining activities leading to the publication of the 
draft DevMan specification later this year. 

T2 looks forward to continuing to work with the SyncML initiative on Device 
Management and future mutual areas of interest.. 


